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TOTNES		&	DISTRICT	SOCIETY	
(‘TOTSOC’)	

	
Minutes	of	the	Executive	Committee	Meeting	

	
The	executive	committee	met	on	Tuesday	16	March	2021	at	7:00pm	by	
videoconference.	
	
Members	and	Apologies:	
	
Paul	Bennett	 P	 Jeremy	Logie	 A	
Jim	Carfrae	(chair)	 P	 Dave	Mitchell	 P	
Tom	King	 P	 Kate	Wilson	 P	
P	=	Present.		A=Apologies	
	

The	minutes	of	the	meeting	on	19	January	2021	had	been	approved	prior	to	this	
meeting.	

1 Discussed	
	
a. Action	points	from	the	previous	meeting:	

	
i. Website	Training1	–	this	was	discussed.		KW	agreed	to	provide	some	
instruction	to	TK	on	how	to	make	some	changes	on	the	website.		
	

ii. CONTACT2	–	Contributions	for	the	next	edition	were	agreed.		All	
contributions	by	the	end	of	April.	

	
b. TCDS	and	Atmos	Project	

The	 committee	 noted	 the	 current	 position	 and	 queried	 whether	 to	 new	
owners	would	be	implementing	the	original	scheme	for	the	Brunel	Building	
for	which	lottery	funding	had	already	been	secured.	

	

c. Baltic	Wharf	Arts	Project	–	PB	had	spoken	to	Steve	Mittler	of	TQ9	
Partnership	who	reported	that	the	project	would	go	ahead	this	year	of	next	
and	that	all	the	funds	currently	held	by	Totsoc	would	be	drawn	down	at	
that	time.	

	
d. Dartington	Planning	issues	

	
i. The	Dartington	Neighbourhood	Plan	–	KW	reported	that	the	plan	

should	be	at	Regulation	14/15	stage	(pre-submission	and	
consultation)	by	the	end	of	the	year.	

																																																								
1	Action	completed	at	date	of	circulation	
2	Ditto.	
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ii. Baker	Estates	and	Wave	Academy	proposal	–	KW	reported	that	
Historic	England	was	responding	on	both	due	to	their	proximity	to	
the	listed	church.	

	
	

e. Brutus	Centre	(Churchill	Retirement	Homes)	PB	reported	that	Churchill	
had	appealed	against	the	refusal	by	SHDC.	
	

f. Matters	raised	by	members/others	–	None	
	

g. AOB	-	None	
	

2 Decisions	
	

	
3 Next	meeting	–	Tuesday	11	May	20213	at	7:00pm	by	Video	Conference	

																																																								
3	Post	meeting	note	-	Meeting	deferred	to	22	June	2021	


